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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Delegations attending the fifth session of the Intergovernmental Negotiating Committee on plastic 

pollution, including in the marine environment, are kindly invited to a technical briefing on the Diplomatic 

Conference for the Adoption of the International Legally Binding Instrument on Plastic Pollution, Including 

in the Marine Environment, scheduled to take place on Sunday, 24 November, from 13:00-14:00 in Contact 

Group 2 Room (Room 205), Second Floor, at the Busan Exhibition and Convention Center. 

 

No additional registration is required. However, delegates are kindly informed that seating will be limited 

due to the capacity of the room. Entry will be on a first come, first served basis. 

 

The INC Secretariat remains at your disposal for any information as needed through unep-

incplastic.secretariat@un.org.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 
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